
7. HOLMWOOD ROAD- SOUTH SIDE KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Area Engineer Fendalton, DDI 372-2724 

 
 The purpose of this report is to request that Council approve the proposed kerb and channel renewal 

in Holmwood Road for construction. 
 
 Over 200 publicity leaflets were distributed in the area of and including the full length of Holmwood 

Road.  Responses from 34 properties were received, six unconditionally supported the plan, 13 
supported the basic proposal but with requests for extra works, and 15 were against the proposal.  The 
majority of those objecting to the proposal would accept the proposal if the angle parking and 
narrowing of Holmwood Road were removed (see attached plan).  The preferred street tree by the 
majority of respondees is the Magnolia Kobus. 

 
 It was recommended by the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board at its meeting on 4 September 

2001 that the work be approved to go ahead as shown on the revised attached plan TP129601 
amended following the Board meeting.  

 
 It is proposed that construction plans for the work be drawn and the work tendered.  The budgeted 

amount for the work is $226,000. 
 

Recommendation: That the work be approved for construction as shown on the attached plan 
amended on 26/7/01. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/Agendas/2001/September/CityServices/Clause21Attachment.pdf

